
 

 

20 September 2019 
 
 
Request for Official Information responded to under the Local Government and Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) – reference: 5866108 
 
I refer to your information request we received on 19 September 2019 requesting the 
following: 
 
Please supply me with the recent external housing report. 
 
Council response regarding your request 
 
The housing report is not yet finalised.  We continue to work through the draft findings with 
individuals and organisations whom we spoke with as part of the initial study. The report will 
be finalised and presented to the Council in the new triennium. 

 

Regards  
 
Janice McDougall 
Group Manager People and Partnerships 
Te Kaihautū, ngā Rangapū, Tāngata hoki 


